## THE ARCHBISHOP OF CANTERBURY'S

## Counsellors on Foreign Relations



PALACE COURT, 222 LAMBETH ROAD, LONDON, SE1 7LB

TELEPHONE: 01-928 4880

Chaplain:
The Revd, Canon M. M. Hamond Moore, MA

Assistant Chaplain: The Revd. Christopher J. Hill, M.Th., AKC

Confidential

24th January 1979

## TO MEMBERS OF ARCIC NOT PRESENT AT SALISBURY OR WHO LEFT BEFORE ITS CONCLUSION

With this letter you will find the full/final set of papers from the Salisbury meeting. The final documents - agreed unanimously by those present are:

ARCIC 201 "A Note"

ARCIC 199/Windsor/4 "The Agreed Statement on Eucharistic Doctrine (Windsor 1971): An Elucidation"

ARCIC 200/Canterbury/3 "The Agreed Statement on Ministry and Ordination (Canterbury 1973): An Elucidation"

NB For the final version of the Eucharist Elucidation substitute paragraph 4, final sub-paragraph with ARCIC 199/Windsor/5.

After one or two purely editorial corrections it is hoped that the two Salisbury Elucidations will be published by May, either through the respective authorities or perhaps directly on the initiative of the Co-Chairmen. A note of absences or partial attendances will be made in the list of members.

From the Minutes you will see that the dates for Venice 1979 are confirmed as:

28th August - 6th September

for 1980 26th August - 4th September

and for 1981 25th August - 3rd September

There will be no Sub-Commission this year but Fr.Jean Tillard and the Revd.Julian Charley will draft a continuation of Venice 24 on the basis of the St.Albans Sub-Commission material (ARCIC 191/6 and 191/7)

Fr.Edward Yarnold has also been asked to collate material for the 'Introduction' to ARCIC's final Report containing all three Statements. Such an Introduction, it was agreed, might indicate the ecclesiological framework of the three Statements. Material is invited from the whole Commission and should be sent to Fr. Yarnold by 1st June 1979. If members also wish to circulate such material to the whole Commission, it should be sent to me as well.

A Sub-Commission is planned for January 1980 (approximately eight people) from the 7th - 11th January. This leaves open the possibility of a further Sub-Commission meeting later in 1980.